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Barnes County Commission 
June 25, 2020 

Valley City, ND  58072 
 

The Barnes County Commission met in Special Budget session on Thursday, June 25, 2020 with Cindy Schwehr, 
Vicky Lovell, Bill Carlblom, John Froelich, and Shawn Olauson present to meet with Department Heads to discuss 
their budget requests.  
 
Beth Didier – Non-Departmental, Commission, Election & Auditor’s budgets 
Jessica Jenrich – Planning & Zoning 
Hilde Van Gyssel & Steve Hammel –Library 
Jason Thiel – MIS/IT 
Stacie Hansen-Leier – Tax Equalization 
Jody Pfaff – Recorder 
Bobby Koepplin – Parks 
Theresa Will (via speakerphone) – City-County Health District 
Beth Didier – Winter Show, Emergency, Soil Conservation, Garrison Diversion, Airport, State Medical, Older 
Persons, Ambulance, Capital Projects, and Salaries 
 
Bill Carlblom moved to pay Heather Manson $20 per hour effective July 9, 2020; Shawn Olauson seconded the 
motion. Motion carried upon roll-call vote, with all members voting “yes”.  
 
With no further business, Cindy Schwehr made a motion, seconded by Vicky Lovell, to adjourn the meeting.  
Motion carried unanimously, and the meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m. 
 
Bill Carlblom, Chairman  
Barnes County Commission 
 
Beth M Didier 
Barnes County Auditor 
 
 
 


